
Students (Gabriel Ruiz, Hannah Herring, Jasmine Merino, Eljon Sylvertooth, Jason Van Der Byl, and Katie Donovan) participated in the Veterans Project and 
raised funds for the Josh McCandless Veterans Scholarship. Since then, they have raised additional funds for the scholarship by hosting cookouts on campus. 
Students also produced academic information and are pictured below at NWACC’s Veterans Commemoration event with posters on the U.S. Navy, the Sea Bees, 
the Battle of Pea Ridge, and other historical information on our military history.  
 

                    
 

      


